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MEMO 

 

 

To:  File 

From:  Dustin Czapla 

Date:  May 14, 2013 

 

RE:     Yule Marble Quarry, Permit No. M-1999-058, TR2 Withdrawn 

 

I held a teleconference on this day with representatives from Colorado Stone Quarries, Inc.  We 

discussed potential future expansion of their site.  Sometime early in July they anticipate 

reviewing their future mining plans and potentially proposing major changes which will likely 

require amending or converting the permit.  Plans regarding portal no. 6 will be addressed in a 

later permit revision.  Therefore, TR2 is being withdrawn at this time.   


